From: Stephen Bull [mailto:Stephen.Bull@unitedvoice.org.au]

Sent: Monday, 10 June 2019 2:28 PM

To: Rachel Liebhaber

Cc: AMOD; Naomi Cooper; Jodi Steele

Subject: Re: AM2018/12

Dear Amod

The submission of United Voice will be succinct and principally in support of the claims of NATSIHWA. We will file a submission in support shortly after theirs. Stephen Bull

Sent from my iPhone

On 10 Jun 2019, at 10:38 am, Rachel Liebhaber < rachell@hsu.net.au > wrote:

Four yearly review of modern awards Aboriginal Community Controlled Health Services Award AM2018/12

Dear Fair Work Commission,

I write in relation to the Directions issued on 5 April 2019 in the above matter. Due to our involvement in a number of other pressing matters, the HSU will not be in a position to file our submissions by 5pm today. We therefore respectfully request an extension of two days for filing submissions, until Wednesday 12 June 2019.

Regards,

Rachel Liebhaber | National Industrial Officer | HSU National

Suite 46, Level 1, 255 Drummond Street, Carlton VIC, 3053 ABN 68 243 768 561

p 03 8579 6328 m 0429 217 234

e rachell@hsu.net.au www.hsu.net.au

<image001.png>

HSU National acknowledges the Traditional Owners and Elders past and present across Australia. We acknowledge the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin Nation, the Traditional Owners of the lands on which our office is located.

This message and any attachments are for the intended recipient and may contain confidential or privileged information. Only the intended recipient may access, use, copy or deliver it. If you have received this email in error, please reply to us immediately and delete the email and any attachments. Please advise immediately if you or your employer do not consent to the use of email for messages of this kind. Protecting your personal information is important to us. Our Privacy Statement explains how we collect, use, share and hold your personal information.